
Learn more and sign up for email updates:
www.dot.state.mn.us/d4/projects/glenwoodoverpass

Hwy 29 Overpass

The Minnesota Department of Transportation and Pope County 
are partnering on a project to build an overpass at the junction of  
Hwy 29 and Hwy 55. The overpass will eliminate an “at grade” crossing 
with the CP Railway System.
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PROJECT COMPONENTS:
Realignment of Highway 55 to 
reduce the length of the bridge 
over the highway. Access to 
Highway 29 will be removed  
and moved to 160th Street.

New bridge on Hwy 29 over the 
existing railroad and realigned 
Highway 55.

Two new roundabouts, one on 
Highway 29 and one on Highway 
55 at the intersections with  
160th Street.

PROJECT OVERVIEW:

PROJECT BENEFITS:

Safer  
intersections

Improved mobility 
and traffic flow

Eliminate � 
railroad crossing

Reduced emergency 
response times
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    218.846.7955        lori.vanderhider@state.mn.us

PROJECT CONTACT:
Lori Vanderhider, PE, Project Manager

CONNECT WITH MNDOT
facebook.com/mndot @mndotwcentral



Hwy 29 Overpass

•	 Realignment of Highway 55 near Highway 29

•	 Construction of a roundabout on Highway 55 at 
160th Street

•	 Reconstruction of 160th Street, which connects 
Highway 55 and Highway 29

•	 Hwy 55 construction and detour begins:  
July 19, 2021

Phase 1

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION:

2021

Glenwood
55

55

28

29

29

28

DETOUR MAP

Phase 2

2022

28

Glenwood

Lake Minnewaska

Starbuck

28

28

Tra�c travels on new 
Hwy 55 alignment

29

29

55

55

55

24

114

114

82

29

114

DETOUR MAP

•	 Construction of the 
Highway 29 overpass 
bridge

•	 Construction of a 
roundabout on Highway 29 
at 160th Street

•	 Hwy 29 overpass bridge 
construction and detour 
begins: Spring 2022
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